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Date: April 17,2013

To: Jawana Gutierrez, Vice President, Austin hergy Customer Care

From: Kenneth J. Mory, City Auditor

Subject:  Independent Citizens Redistricting/ Conmfmission (Commission) Applicant
Pool Update

At the March 22, 2013 meeting of the Applicant Review Panel, Austinites for
Geographic Representation submitted a letter requesting that action be taken
related to seven applicants for the Commission. The letter requested that three
Commission applicants be removed from the applicant pool. My staff conducted
follow-up work related to this request and each of those three applicants
withdrew from the pool.

Further, the letter requested that four Commission applicants be reviewed for
potential disqualifying conflicts of interest. Again, my staff conducted follow-up
work related to this request and one applicant withdrew from the pool. We
determined that the remaining three applicants did not have a disqualifying
conflict of interest and each of those applicants remains in the pool. The affected
applicants are:

Name Applicet Status
Number

Abraham Minjarez 10337 Withdrew
Kenneth Pfluger 10509 Withdrew
Suzanne Zarling 10480 ~ Withdrew
Anna Martin 10112 Withdrew
Jason Cheng 10354 Included
Jeffrey Scott 10118 Included
Dwayne Shoppa 10422 Included

We have posted this information to the 10-ONE website. | am requesting that you
communicate this information to the members of the Applicant Review Panel.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Patrick Johnson, project
manager for the Redistricting Process, at 974-1333.




